One Voice Summer Term 2022

Tuesday

7th June
2022

Let’s Connect!

What did children get up to in the holiday?
Did they celebrate the jubilee in any way?

News

In the last week of half term, we had a very special visitor called Martin
who works for the children’s charity Unicef, he came to St Paul’s to see
all the amazing Rights Respecting work that we have done over the last
couple of years. He spoke to lots of children, teachers, teaching
assistants and parents and he was VERY impressed!

Children who spoke to Martin on this day can share their experience
with the One Voice group. We are extremely proud to say that now St
Paul’s is a GOLD SCHOOL! We will get a big banner and certificate to
celebrate soon, well done to everyone for all their hard work.

From the Green Team (Taking notice/ learning)

Wednesday 8th June is World Ocean Day. A day where we can all think
about our impact on the world's oceans and the creatures that live
there.

Can you name any Oceans of the world? (Use a map/globe to show
them to the group)

Why are Oceans important?

The ocean produces at least 50% of the planet’s oxygen, it is home to most
of earth’s biodiversity, and is the main source of protein for more than a
billion people around the world. Even though all its benefits, the ocean is
now in need of support. With 90% of big fish populations gone and 50% of
coral reefs destroyed, we are taking more from the ocean than can be
replenished. We must act now to save our oceans and the future of sea
life.




What can we do to help?

At St Pauls, we are on a journey to become an Eco School and as part of
this important work we are doing we will no longer be using glitter in
schools. Why? Glitter is a microplastic and ends up in our water supply and
environment. This week the Green Team will be collecting all the glitter in
the school to send off to a Glitter Amnesty charity that will use the
donated glitter to encase in art installations so it cannot end up in the
environment. This is a really positive action we are doing as a school to
help Marine life. Please remind your teachers that we should not be using
glitter or balloons in school. Maybe you could think about how you can
help Oceans at home in your house?

What article does this link to? Article 24- The right to a clean and safe
environment.

Reminder

This week is attendance week. If you attend school everyday and are on time
(before the school bell rings at 8.55am) then you be entered into a draw for a
super prize (Family voucher for cinema & popcorn).

Let's have 100% attendance in our first week back!

Thank you every one




